
 

January 30, 2021 

 

Apparently, the end of 2020 didn’t return 

things to normal. With Covid-19 cases 

remaining high, the Board has decided to 

hold off on restarting the club meetings 

until March. Hopefully by then cases will 

be on the decline. 

 

Even though we aren’t holding a meeting 

there are a few things that we wanted to bring to the club’s attention. 

• Don’t forget to send your Membership Form and $10 per member to  

Vince Anderson 

2810 Cypress St. 

Evansville, IN 47711 

• The Club received two thank you notes since the last meeting; The donation in 

memory of Charles Mattingly to Davies County Animal Shelter and the donation to the 

Eagle Scout, Robert Taylor, who built the new tables for the old dam site. 

• NAMGBR Subscriptions – Once again we will hold a drawing for the eight names to be 

submitted to NAMGBR so we can retain their insurance. If you are interested in having 

your name in the drawing, send a reply to Jackie at jaci090856@gmail.com within the 

next two weeks. The drawing will be held the second week of February and the 

chosen names will be submitted to NAMBGR for the subscriptions. 

• Board Nominations – We are continuing to hold off the in-person vote for Board 

members until we have a meeting. As a reminder the 2020 Board Members have all 

agreed to remain in their positions for another year. 

• Car Badges – The 50 car badges that we voted to purchase have arrived. With taxes 

and credit card costs, the total per badge cost is higher than we estimated. If you pick 

up a badge at a meeting it will the $23, if you prefer to have it mailed to you the cost 

will be $25. Following is a list of names that requested a badge: 

• Dave Folk 

• Don Fraser 

• Mark Carlisle 

• Ray Graham 

• Andy Shoemaker 

• Clay Robinson 

• Herman Ralph – 2 

• Julie Barrow - 2 

• Richard Yeager 

• Jim Havener 

• Don Covey 

• Vince Anderson 

• Barry Schonberger 

• Al Salhoff 

• Skip Karr 

• Ken Morgan 

• Max Perkins 

• John Kaufman 

• John Bell – 2 

 

Contact Vince Anderson if you prefer to have your badge mailed instead of waiting till we 

can meet in person. 
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Looking forward to road trips and events this year! 
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